
From: Lancellotti, Mary mary.lancellotti@njwg.cap.gov
Subject: A Huge Thank you

Date: December 3, 2024 at 20:56
To: Brian Schenkenberger vaxman@tmesis.com

Good evening, 

I wanted to reach out to give you a huge Thank You for all of your help this past Sunday, as well as the use of
the site, and the equipment as well as request that you please pass this gratitude to the rest of the CENJARS
group. 

We very much appreciate all of the help, experience, and expertise. 
 
I wish it had been a bit of a warmer day, as we would have loved to have more cadets stay to see the other
rockets launch.  Those of us that stayed for the Christmas themed rockets  and the Pringles rocket were very
impressed and enjoyed it a lot. It was hard for me to convince the other cadet's parents to stay longer. 

Please let me know if you're able / willing to continue to work together in the future with our squadron or other
squadrons in the Civil Air Patrol of NJ.  
I would be more than happy to join the CENJARS group, and pay for registration to join the launches that are
upcoming in the future.  We have quite a few cadets that are VERY excited and are already looking at more
opportunities to build bigger rockets as well as possibly create a club. 

Thank you again (and again) for your hospitality and ALL of the help you have given our squadron.  

I hope we will be seeing more of you and your group in the future. 

Very Respectfully,
-- 
Mary Lancellotti
Aerospace Education Officer
Civil Air Patrol, U.S. Air Force Auxiliary

(M) 551.200.8651
GoCivilAirPatrol.com

Volunteers serving America's communities, saving lives, and shaping futures.
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